
October 2022



2 | TAYLORSFBC.ORG

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2
One Service at 10:00 am
Message by Jeff Iorg, President of Gateway Seminary

TEN OF THOSE BOOKSTORE
The bookstore will be set up in our Welcome Center. 

REACH OFFERING
Offering to support the work of our Reach partners in 
Los Angeles, New Hampshire, and South Asia. 
See more details to the right.

LIFE GROUPS
Nursery and Preschool will meet at 10:00 am.

No other Life Groups will meet.

Reach Sunday is a time for us to 

remember what was required to reach 

us, and to recommit ourselves to do what 

it takes to see that our neighbors, our 

nation,  and all nations are reached with 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ.
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GIVE
Your gifts to the Reach Offering this year will provide 
funding needed to advance the strategies of our 
partners with the International Mission Board in South 
Asia and the North American Mission Board in Los 
Angeles and New Hampshire.

Ways to Give
• Use a Reach Offering Envelope.

• Write “Reach” on the memo line of your check.

• Give on the Church Center App or at  
taylorsfbc.org/give.

 
You may place your offering in the Giving Box on Sunday 
or Wednesday or bring/mail it to the Church Office 
during the week.

All offerings marked “Reach” will go to support the work 
of our Reach partners in Los Angeles, New Hampshire, 
and South Asia.

GO
Learn more about Reach Trips!
Sign up to attend ENGAGE 2023, a workshop for those 
interested in serving on a Reach Team in 2023 or those 
looking to serve long-term or short-term through the 
North American Mission Board or the International 
Mission Board. 

November 13  |  4:00 - 6:00 pm
Sign up on the Church Center App or at 
taylorsfbc.org/events

The ENGAGE 2023 workshop is mandatory for those 
considering joining a 2023 Reach Team!

Los Angeles
One of the most culturally and 

ethnically diverse places in the nation 
with nearly 19 million people

Orange County has only one church 
for every 22,000 people

Two million college students  
live in California

Pray for...
• believers to boldly proclaim the 

gospel to lost family, friends, and 
neighbors.

• church planters to have favor in 
their communities and fruit from 
their labors.

• an awakening on the college 
campuses, bringing many to 
faith.

New Hampshire
Second least churched  

state in the nation

Lowest church planting  
activity in the country

Population to evangelical  
church ratio:  6,000:1 

Pray for...
• God’s Spirit to open hearts of 

those resistant to the gospel.
• disciples to be disciple-makers, 

producing healthy followers, 
leaders and evangelists for Christ.

• existing churches to become 
healthy enough to engage 
communities with the gospel and 
for church planters to be raised 
up and sent out.

South Asia
Seven countries — Bhutan, Nepal, 

Bangladesh, India, Maldives,  
Sri Lanka and Pakistan

Largest pocket of lostness in  
the world with 1.7 billion lost

232,000 die weekly  
without Christ

Pray for... 
• access with the gospel to over 

2,000 unreached people groups.
• national believers to recognize 

the urgency of the task and be 
faithful to it.

• Scripture translation into 
languages without the gospel.

PRAY

Next Steps
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God is working His wonders in the south of 
France!
Our team had the opportunity to see and hear 
first-hand how God is moving and how He is 
working through the lives of the missionaries 
on the ground. Our main contact was Chris, 
who has been in France with his family for 
many years.

Sunday, we went to church with his family 
and a colleague. It was incredibly impactful 
to worship together the same Lord in 
different languages. There was a projector 
for sermon notes and we had a translator so 
we were able to follow along. The church was 
full of warm, welcoming people, with a mix 
of nationalities and generations. The body of 
Christ made us feel like family, even with the 
cultural barriers. That’s what Christ does! 

Our team had a chance to hear from Chris and his colleague about ways Taylors FBC can partner with them in 
southern France. It was wonderful to hear the strategic and powerful ways the gospel can and is going out to the 
North African communities. We also met a North African Berber, who shared how there is a growing number of 
Christians in his people group—a people group that traces their lineage back to Simon, Rufus and Alexander. The 
Berber peoples were part of our early church! He was the fifth person in his city to convert and has such a great 
passion for our Lord and Savior. He had to leave his country due to his conversion but hopes to be able to go back 
when his French Green Card is available. He is a man on fire for Christ and has a great desire to see his people come 
out of darkness and into light!

One of the most strategic activities we did was prayerwalk the college campuses, 
described by Chris as “unchurched territories” because of how few evangelicals 
are there. We wanted to see if there were opportunities for Taylors to minister 
to the students. It is difficult to get on the campuses. Though one university is 
walled and the other nearly inaccessible, we found there are still possibilities 
to reach the students there. The harvest is plentiful and the opportunities are 
great for the gospel to be shared.

One afternoon, we connected with two Journeywomen, who actually attended 
an upstate university, of all places! The team clicked well with these young 
women who are there to support Chris in his efforts to connect and share with 
North Africans. It was amazing to see the city through their eyes. They took us 
through the surrounding North African communities to pray for the families 
and businesses there. We saw a nice coffee shop where different churches 
volunteer to serve coffee for one euro, therefore drawing the college crowd. 
English lessons are also offered, lending to opportunities to share the gospel. 
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On one of our drives, we visited a historic church 
situated high above the city. It offers a fantastic view 
of the densely populated city below, which is adjacent 
to the Mediterranean Sea. It was a testimony of God’s 
power and wonder! We prayed over the city, asking 
the Lord to bring the right harvesters to that beautiful 
place. Chris also drove us to ports where they do Bible 
distribution. It’s a strategic location and Chris believes 
that if these places see revival, it could rapidly spread 
across Europe. Please ask us for more stories. We’ve 
got so many to share! God is Great.  He does Great 
things.  AMEN!

Please pray:

• for ONE North African man to come to Christ and 
be raised up as a leader in this movement, as the 
North Africans will respond better to one of their 
own countrymen.

• for opportunities to share the gospel of Jesus Christ 
on college campuses and through English lessons at 
the coffee shop. 

• for many to be saved through Bible distribution at 
the ports, and for the gospel to be taken back to 
the countries from which they came.

• for the Lord of the Harvest to bring laborers to this 
amazing place.

• for our church as we discern the part we’ve been 
called to play in ushering in His Kingdom in southern 
France. 

"With several empty tables in the hotel breakfast area, we 
wondered why the couple sat at our table. We would soon find 
out. Initially they seemed a bit reserved, so I began praying for 
a way to have a conversation with them. A question about the 
hotel led to other general topics. Hoping to get to a spiritual 
conversation, I asked about a church in their town. Soon the 
woman had told me about her father she was very concerned 
about. When I asked if I could pray for him, she readily agreed. 
After the prayer, with tears in her eyes, she reached out to hug 
and thank me. When Steven learned they have a Bible but don't 
often read it, he encouraged them to read the book of John 
together. She volunteered to give me their contact information. 
When we saw them as they were leaving the hotel, she again 
hugged and thanked me. In a text message she wrote, "To meet 
you was a precious moment - we will not forget the moments 
that we shared." They thought they chose our table because 
the chairs looked more comfortable, but God had a greater 
purpose in mind."  — Carolyn Freshour, Team Participant
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EVENING OF WORSHIP

Lord’s Supper/
Memorial Service
Sunday, November 20 
5:00 pm
We will celebrate the Lord’s Supper together and observe 
our annual memorial service remembering those in our 
church family who passed away in 2022. Join us for a 
time of Scripture, songs, and encouragement.    

During this service, we will display pictures of our 
members and loved ones. If you would like to 
include a picture of your loved one for this service, 
please email the name and photo to Anita Tolliver at 
anitat@taylorsfbc.org by November 1.

SAVE THESE DATES!

Christmas at Taylors
Taylors Christmas Worship

December 1 at 7:30 pm  |  December 4 at 10:00 am

Children's Musical:  
“A Christmas Yarn” 

December 11 at 6:00 pm

Christmas Lessons and Carols
December 18 at 6:00 pm

Christmas Eve Worship
December 24 at 3:00 and 5:00 pm

Christmas Day Worship
December 25 at 11:00 am
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Concerts in Austria!
A team of eighteen singers from Taylors Worship 
Choir, as well as six other church members, joined 
75 others for a concert tour of Vienna and Salzburg, 
Austria, in early September. In addition to presenting 
five concerts, they met and talked with people from 
around the world. Continue to pray that the seeds of 
the gospel that were planted might grow and bloom in 
the coming days.

Magical Mystery Tour XV
Each year, the Regeneration Student Choir kicks off the year with a mystery trip. This year the group went to Camp 
McCall for fun and fellowship followed by a visit to Sassafras Mountain, highest point in the state of South Carolina. 
Rehearsals are Sunday evenings at 5:00 pm. We invite all students in 6th through 12th grade to join us!



Guest Services Rally
We celebrate the amazing group of almost 200 volunteers the Lord has faithfully raised up to serve on our Guest 
Services Teams!  On September 12, our teams gathered together to prepare for a new year at Taylors FBC. Our 
evening consisted of laughter, fellowship, vision casting, and training. We had familiar faces who have served for 
years, as well as many new team members who have started to serve with us to support the addition of our Band 
Led Service. It was exciting to see so many individuals with a servant’s heart gathered in one place. Our team 
members reflect the love of Christ as they serve selflessly in hopes to Change the World for Jesus. We are thankful 
for every person on our team! 

Three of our Guest Services Team Members were recognized for “extra mile service,” for going above and beyond 
the call of duty to welcome guests.  An extra thank you goes to:

Laurie Buck 
Guide 

Recognized for welcoming and 
guiding a mystery shopper at our 

Guest Services Desk.

Kaleb Ross 
Greeter 

Recognized for waiting for a guest 
after the service and sharing his 

contact information

Tim Roller 
Parking Lot Greeter 

Recognized for welcoming a guest 
in the parking lot and inviting him 

to his Life Group
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Honoring God Through Prayer
We are so thankful for a great Men’s Breakfast with our Taylors Men and 
Chuck Lawless. Chuck Lawless, author of The Potential and Power of Prayer, 
and Senior professor of Evangelism and Missions at Southeastern Baptist 
Theological Seminary led our time together as we focused on honoring God 
in our personal lives through prayer. Our hope is that these times together 
will not only help our men live lives that honor God, but also help our men 
connect to Life Groups, small groups, and mentorships!

“I’m thankful for the reminder from Dr. Lawless that to slow down and 
pray is to imitate Jesus’ full dependence on the Father. As Dr. Lawless 
said, “prayerlessness is telling God I don’t need him or love him.” How 
convicting!”— Caleb Mitchell 

“I have been involved in men's ministry for more than 15 years. Over 
those years I have either attended or hosted dozens of events. Very few 
are memorable and even fewer are impactful enough to create real life 
change. My recent experience at the Men's Fall Breakfast at Taylors FBC 
was both memorable and impactful. I walked away challenged, and honestly 
convicted, about my prayer life. While convicted, I was encouraged with 
practical tools to build new habits and encouragement from other men in 
the room. Just another reminder of how important the relationship with 
my Heavenly Father is, but also a reminder of how much I need to lean on 
my band of brothers right here at home. For these reasons alone, I highly 
recommend every man get connected to a group of men with a passion 
for pursuing a relationship with the Lord and each other.” — Chris Arnold
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Cultivate: Plant, Prune and Flourish in your 
relationship with God!
Taylors Women kicked off the fall with an evening of fun, fellowship, and enrichment.  The evening included a 
lesson in floral arranging along with a panel discussion with our ministers' wives.  The discussion included topics 
such as living rooted in Christ, digging into scripture, and being pruned in order to flourish. 

“There were so many special 
things about Cultivate. I loved 
hearing the laughter and 
conversation around the room. 
After hearing from the ministers' 
wives, I felt more connected to 
each of them. Their discussion 
pointed us to the Word and 
its importance in cultivating a 
Godly life; it is water for our 
souls and essential for growth.  

The highlight of the event 
for me, was noticing the 
different ages and seasons of 
life represented (teenagers to 
seniors!). I am reminded of the 
influence women have in our 
homes and hopeful that we will 
help our families and our church 
change the world for Jesus!” 
— Sara Bryan, Uplifting Events 
Chair

“I had a great time at Cultivate. This 
was the first Taylors Women event I’ve 
attended, but I am excited to get more 
involved and do more. The food, the 
company, and the speakers were amazing! 
I really enjoyed getting to hear from each 
of the ministers' wives and hearing bits 
of their stories. The flower arranging was 
really fun too and helped “break the ice” 
while getting to know the other girls at my 
table. A great event all around! Now I can’t 
wait for the retreat!!” — Cultivate attendee

"Cultivate was such an 
encouraging event! I loved seeing 
our ladies of all generations 
come together to hang out 
and have fun together!  I loved 
hearing the wisdom from the 
other ministers’ wives as God has 
blessed our church with such a 
great group. It truly felt like Titus 
2 in action: “older women are 
to…teach what is good.” I see 
women everywhere discipling 
and being discipled in our church 
and Cultivate was a snap shot of 
that!" — Allison Powell 

“It was such a sweet time to get to hear from our ministers' wives. We 
don’t really have the chance to get to hear from them often and truly 
get to know who they are. I hope that we get this chance to do this 
more, it was so encouraging!” — Cultivate Attendee
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Women in the Word
Sowing and reaping together through prayer

Women in the Word equips women to study the Word of God for themselves and to grow deeper in their walk 
with Christ through biblical community.  Both Tuesday night and Wednesday morning Women in the Word groups 
began with excitement in September while using the E3 (inductive) Bible study method to dig into different prayers 
through the Bible in order to unearth the nourishing art of biblical prayer and come to know a flourishing prayer life.

Looking to get involved? It’s not too late!  You can still join in either our Tuesday evening or Wednesday morning 
group and join our venture into scripture. Sign up on our website or through the Church Center App today!

Mom to Mom
Growing together as moms

Mom to Mom resumed on September 14, with a 
record number of women for this time of study, 
encouragement, and enrichment. The room was 
overflowing with joy as friends caught up with each 
other, mentor moms invested in moms around the 
tables, and excitement grew for what the year 
ahead will hold. God is moving in the lives of the 
moms here at Taylors FBC and growing their hearts 
closer to Him!

“What a wonderful start to an exciting year as 
we study God’s Word together, encourage each 
other, and build community. I am especially 
happy to have over 100 women registered to 
attend this year’s Mom to Mom.” – Donna Davies
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Mission 1:27: Hope for the Fatherless
September was an exciting month for Mission 1:27! Four people from the church went to a Jason Johnson 
conference at Simpsonville FBC.  This conference was intended to bring awareness for foster families and for the 
Connie Maxwell Children's Ministry of SC. The training was very informative.  We learned that there are over 4,000 
children in foster care in South Carolina and 343 just in Greenville County alone.  The numbers are staggering and 
we need to help wherever we can.  

We have been able to help 4 families with the Giving Closet this month, providing clothing, diapers, a car 
seat and numerous other necessities.  We are currently in need of at least 2 new crib waterproof mattresses, 
a double stroller, two high chairs, and girl’s socks (all sizes).  If you can help with any of these items, please 
place them in one of the bins located between the Welcome Center and Student Ministry or drop the 
items off at the Giving Closet during open hours:  
1st and 3rd Saturdays of the month: 9:00 - 10:30 am  
2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month: 6:00 - 7:30 pm

Calling all Grandparents...our foster families would love to 
get to know you and spend some time with you!  Do you 
have some extra time to prepare a meal, babysit, mow a lawn, 
run an errand?  Let us know and we will make sure you are 
connected to a family or families.  This will be a blessing to 
so many families who don't have a grandparent living nearby.  

Don't know what you can do?  Ask us! 

— Chad and Tammie Lingerfelt, Ministry Leaders 
910-261-2301or tjlingerfelt@gmail.com

Orphan Sunday
Orphan Sunday is designed to draw attention and raise 
awareness  of the needs of the thousands of vulnerable 
children and families around the world, and the needs of 
children and families in individual communities. On Orphan 
Sunday, November 13, we will join in raising awareness, 
alongside countless other churches around the world, 
coming together

"We have all heard the African proverb, 'It takes a village 
to raise a child.' From Paul’s passage on the 'Body of 
Christ,' to Nehemiah’s rebuilding a united community in 
Jerusalem, to Moses appointing 70 elders to '…bear the 
burden of the people with you, so that you may not bear it 
alone,' God’s Word exemplifies repeatedly that the “true 
religion” of James 1:27 is best fulfilled in community. We 
are truly Better Together." – Christian Alliance for Orphans
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Basketball League
Registration is open through October 19, for age four 
through adults!

We are in need of coaches in all age groups. If you are 
interested in coaching please contact Dawn Vanasse 
at dawnv@taylorsfbc.org.

Are you looking to serve in recreation at our church 
but not called to coach? Our Recreation Outreach 
team is needing volunteers to be door greeters, 
prayer partners, and overall encouragers during this 
basketball season. This is a new way we as a recreation 
ministry are looking to serve our members and guests 
as they enter our facility this season. This is a low-
impact way to serve and will be a blessing to many. 
Contact Alex Smith at alexs@taylorsfbc.org today if 
you are able and willing to help us engage those on 
our campus this season.

NEW YOGA CLASSES THIS MONTH!

Simple Yoga 
Mondays: 7:00 - 7:45 pm

Gentle Yoga 
Tuesdays: 6:00  -7:00 pm | Wednesdays: 9:15 - 10:15 am 

Thursdays: 11:30 - 12:30 pm

SPECIAL EVENTS

Line Dancing
Monday, October 24  |  5:30 - 8:00 pm

Taylors Rec Picnic Shelter

Zumba Glow Fundraiser
Thursday, November 17  |  6:30 - 7:30 pm

Benefits Healing Homes Foster Care Program
Bring a toy for foster children ages 5 to 17.

Contact Dawn at dawnv@taylorsfbc.org for details

Recreation Outreach
Fall is here, hooray! We are so excited about this year’s Family Campout October 28-29! Join us for a beautiful night 
under the stars at the Taylors Rec Picnic Shelter. The cost is $35 per family and includes dinner the 28th, campfire 
snacks, and breakfast the 29th. Last year was such a fun time of fellowship as the kids played freely and the parents 
connected in good conversation around the campfire. Sign up online or in the Church Center App today!
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 College Ladies! Enjoy free coffee, a keynote 
on strengthening your faith in college from 
Hannah Roller, worship featuring Catherine 
Failoni, and encouragement on character 
from Hannah Smith.

Invite roommates, hallmates, and  
friends! Sign up online or in the  

Church Center App!

The fall semester is in full swing for our students in Taylors College! We have seen the Lord’s faithfulness in bringing 
new faces to our ministry both on Sundays and Wednesday evenings. We recently hosted our quarterly Big Table 
lunch, hosted Sunday after the 11:00 service. This is one of our cornerstone events that promotes community and 
engagement with our college students.

The cozy feeling of October offers more opportunities to be 
outside the walls of the church together as a college ministry. Such 
opportunities are our Ladies Latte Night at a local coffee shop on 
October 2, spontaneous day hikes to the mountains, NGU Football 
tailgates, and other fun ways we strive to grow deep roots and strong 
limbs of community in Christ. We look forward to seeing spiritual 
growth in our college students as they not only attend but engage 
and serve our body well.
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16:13 Guys Event
 Who: Guys in all grades
 When: November 11, 6:00 - 10:30 pm
  November 12, 9:00 - 12:00 pm
 Where: Student Area
 Cost: $25; registration opens on October 2

Join us for our first annual guys event with Taylors 
Students! We are excited to spend intentional time 
together, diving into God’s Word, and learning what it 
looks like to be a man who pursues after God. We’ll have 
fun games, activities and you won’t want to miss it. Cost 
is $25 and registration opens October 2!

 

FUGE 2023
 Who: All grades
 When: July 17-22
 Where: North Greenville University
 Cost: $369; registration opens October 19 with  

a $100 non-refundable deposit

Want a fun and exciting Christmas present to give your students this 
year? We’re opening FUGE 2023 registration early so you can wrap 
the gift of camp for your students! We know that it’s important to give 
gifts that will have longer value and we believe FUGE is the perfect 
way to celebrate this year. 

XYZ Fellowship
Monday, October 10  |  11:15 am

Lunch: Welcome Center
Program: Taylors Worship Center

XYZ Fellowship, “ Xtra Years of Zest,” is an 
outreach ministry of Taylors First Baptist 

Church to senior adults, ages fifty-five and up, 
throughout the community. Programs consist of 

entertainment followed by lunch.
Sign up by October 5!

Shop our Online 
Bookstore!

Shop with "10 of Those" through our 
online bookstore curated with books from 

our Ministerial Team plus many more!

Only $1 
Shipping!
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Mom and Mini
We had a wonderful evening together focusing on the relationships of mothers and daughters. The room was 
filled with a taco bar, nail polish, a bracelet making station and of course, cupcakes! We are thankful for the 35 
families represented who attended. Our hope is 
to always create a space that marks a memorable 
night together but also helps build a rhythm of 
taking time out of each month to spend time 
together with just your daughters.

Each year we like to create four evenings 
that celebrate a parent and child relationship. 
Bonfire with the Boys is an evening for fathers 
and sons. The night will consist of good 
food, a smores station, slingshot contest, a 
flashlight scavenger hunt and of course, fire! 
We encourage grandparents to bring your 
grandsons as well. Our main goal is to help 
point fathers and grandfathers to create one on 
one time with their sons! Sign up in the Church 
Center App or at taylorsfbc.org/events.
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Sundays

Sundays, October 9 - 30
8:30 am: Band Led Worship
Nursery, Preschool, and Adult Life Groups 
Kid's Worship for 1st - 3rd Grade 

9:40 am: Traditional Worship 
Nursery, Preschool, Elementary, Students, 
College, and Adult Life Groups

11:00 am: Taylors Worship
Nursery, Preschool, and Adult Life Groups 
Kid's Worship for 1st - 3rd Grade

Evening
5:00 pm: Regeneration Student Choir 
6:15 pm: Remedy for High School (except 10/16)

Family Dinner, 5:00 - 6:10 pm 
Join us in the Welcome Center!

October 5: Pork Loin or Chick-fil-A
October 12: Barbecue or Chick-fil-A
October 19: Taco Soup/Chicken and Rice 

Soup and Salad or Chick-fil-A
October 26: Breakfast with Bacon/Sausage or 

Chick-fil-A

Reservations are required by the Tuesday prior and 
are non-refundable. Sign up in the Church Center 
App or at taylorsfbc.org/events.

Taylors Worship: Rehearsals
Worship Choir, 6:15 pm  
Orchestra, 6:30 pm
Traditional Choir, 7:20 pm 

Grief Support for Spouses
6:15 - 7:30 pm   |  B132/133

Pastor's Bible Study
6:30 - 7:30 pm   |  Worship Center

Taylors Children: Nursery and Konnect
6:30 - 7:30 pm  |  Doors Open at 6:15 pm

Taylors Students: Rise for Middle School
6:30 - 7:45 pm  |  Cafe Opens at 6:15 pm

Taylors College and Young Professionals: 
The Gathering
7:30 - 9:00 pm

Wednesdays

Weekly at Taylors FBC

Subscribe to Taylors FBC Emails  
Visit taylorsfbc.org and click “Subscribe”  

near the bottom of the homepage.

Download the Church Center App  
Google Play or The App Store.

Connect on Social Media  
@taylorsfbc  |  @taylorsstudents

@taylorsclg  |  @taylorsrec
@taylorswomen   |  @taylorschildren

Stay Connected

Sunday, October 2
10:00 am: Reach Sunday
Nursery and Preschool meet at 10:00 am 
No Life Groups
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Celebrate new members, baptisms, anniversaries, stewardship, and more.
Our Church Family

Welcome New Members

Bambi Connor 
September 11, 2022

by Statement

Jeff and Tonja  
Faulkenberry

September 18, 2022
by Statement

Luke Greene
September 11, 2022

by Baptism

Randall and Lori King
September 11, 2022

by Statement

Thank You
Thank you so much for the warm welcome you have 
given to our family! Meeting so many of you — as 

well as your cards, gift cards and the goodie basket 
you gave us — has been such a blessing! We are 

grateful to the Lord for bringing us here and we look 
expectantly at what He has in store! 

Because He's worth it, 
Steven, Debbie and Brooke C.

Arthur and Myra Phillips
September 11, 2022

by Statement

Sunday Statistics
  8/28 9/4 9/11 9/18 9/25
Nursery .........................40 ........54 ........35 ........ 29 ....... 31
Preschool ......................70 ........52 ........58 ........ 42 ....... 49
Elementary ...................87 ........67 ........78 ........ 78 ....... 67
Students .....................131 ......102 ......122 ...... 105 ....... 87
College .........................50 ........49 ........32 ........ 30 ....... 30
Adults .........................648 ......535 ......560 ...... 568 ..... 543
Life Group Total .......1,102 ......930 ......968 ...... 934 ..... 888
Morning Worship* ...1,469 ...1,383 ...1,299 ... 1,298 ...1,137

*Includes online attendance   

Staff Anniversaries 
OCTOBER 

Daryl Hopkins — 29 years of service
David Plumblee — 18 years of service

Nancy Slice — 12 years of service

Baptisms
We welcome to the Body of Christ, through believer's 
baptism: Luke Greene, Raegan Ouzts, Jonas Yonally

In Memoriam
Ray Cope

June 25, 1941 - September 4, 2022

Annie Bramlett
December 31, 1924 - September 17, 2022

Roger Rogers
October 5, 1952 - September 18, 2022

Norman McCarter
January 25, 1941 – September 28, 2022

Not Pictured

Steven and Debbie C. 
Brooke

September 4, 2022
by Letter

Seminary Scholarships
Taylors Foundation is accepting applications for 

scholarships to Southern Baptist seminaries.

Fall Semester Deadline is November 30 
taylorsfbc.org/taylors-foundation
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Stewardship
AUGUST

MONTH TO DATE
Budget Receipts: $452,021
Actual Receipts: $412,469

Actual Spent: $460,953

YEAR TO DATE
Budget Receipts: $3,616,165
Actual Receipts: $3,206,071

Actual Spent: $3,462,142

Ways to Give
Give in the Church Center App or at  

taylorsfbc.org/give.

During the week, bring or mail your  
tithe or offering to the Church Office.

On Sundays and Wednesdays,  
place your contribution in one of the  

Giving Boxes or in the basket as you exit 
the Worship Center on Sunday.

Download the Church Center App!
You can register for events, give, keep your information 
current, see the church directory, and access the church 
calendar!

Download from Google Play or The App Store 

Opt-in to our Church Directory!
Church Members have the option to opt in to our 
directory. Just as we’ve had a pictorial directory in the 
past, we have built a digital pictorial directory that can 
be accessed on the app or computer. Only Church 
Members can view the directory!

Add Your Family's Photos to Your 
Profile!
1. Click on the circle, top right, to access your Profile.

2. Click on your name and then click “update photo.” You can use a photo on your device or take a new photo. 
Do the same for each person in your “household.”

3. Also under your Profile, click on “My Directory Settings” to allow specific information to show in the 
directory and add a household photo. Follow the instructions to opt in. Do the same for each person in your 
"household."

We want to help you add your individual or family photos so that our directory is complete. If you need help, call or stop 
by the Church Office during the week.

taylorsfbc.org/app

We have an App!



In order to bring glory to God, we seek to bring all 

people to a saving knowledge of Jesus Christ and 

active participation in His Kingdom, to help them grow 

in conformity to the image of Christ, and to equip them 

for ministry and mission in our community, our nation, 

and among the nations. 

Our threefold mission, therefore, is to  

seek to make disciples of the Lord Jesus Christ as we....

ENCOUNTER GOD. 

EQUIP BELIEVERS. 

ENGAGE THE WORLD

ESTABLISH THE CHURCH.


